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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Alice Rich, NE NADE Director


Date:

7/27/17



Subject:
NE NADE 2017 End of Year Report

This year again, we have been experiencing increased workloads across the country.  Despite this increased workload, the Northeast maintains its members and are actively recruiting, utilizing lunch and learns, presentations to trainees and membership drives.

It has been my great honor to serve as Regional Director of the Northeast.  Thank you all for being part of my journey.

